
Trips to Florida and vehicle
problems
I just returned from a wonderful visit to Florida. I enjoyed
my time with my family, and got to meet the newest member of
said family. Even though I’ve only been gone a few days, I
miss them all.

I would like to know why I always seem to have problems with
my truck on the way home. It seems like every time I’ve
travelled that road something bad happens to my truck. Stones
hitting the windshield, battery going bad, problems with the
driver’s side window and finally some engine problems. This
coincidense just about doubles the cost of each trip.

This trip it was a problem with acceleration. I had hoped that
it was only bad gasoline, but that was not the cause. Final
cost on this has yet to be realized, since they still have my
truck in the shop. It seems like I’m waiting for parts again.

I guess I really shouldn’t complain too much. That truck and I
have been through a lot together. After almost 7 years and
196000 miles, I still like that truck. As far as vehicles go,
it has been one of my better investments. I should be able to
get at least another 50,000 or so on it. I sure hope so.

Anyway, back to the thoughts on my trip. I was able to spend
some  time  with  my  family  both  in  Florida  and  in  South
Carolina. I am fortunate that my sister lives halfway between
Florida and Ohio. This gives me an opportunity to visit my big
sister a little more often than I usually would. Family is
very important to me and any time I can spend with sisters,
children and grandchildren is a big plus in my book.
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